
From: Francie Lindner [mailto:lindnerf12@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 01, 2014 11:11 AM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: Buffalo Slough redesignation 
 
I have lived in the Buffalo Slough Special Habitat area for 26 years and am 
extremely concerned about the new plan for Broadmoor Golf Course (Plan # 
297). I understand that Portland is growing and we need to find areas for 
industrial expansion, but not in the special habitat areas that have been 
previously designated as CS14A and B. Changing the zoning to  to General 
Industrial 2 (IG2) goes against the forward-thinking environmental planning 
that has given Portland its strong reputation for protecting wildlife, ground 
and surface water resources. 
 
We all are aware of the industrial contamination that has plagued natural 
environments across the country. This is just one more example of poor city 
planning. I care deeply that we protect our natural resources and I vote. It 
would be a backward decision to change the zone designation from Open 
Space to General Industrial 2. Let's save the natural environment that now 
exists in this Special Habitat Area. 
 
--  
Francie Lindner 
3334 NE 42nd Avenue 
Portland, OR 97213 
503-201-1800 (Cell) 
lindnerf12@gmail.com 
 


